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Indiana State University is a public university in 
Terre Haute, Indiana founded in 1865 as a teaching 
college. Today, Indiana State University offers over 
100 undergraduate and 75 graduate programs. 

Indiana State University’s major in Cybercriminology 
and Security Studies Cybercrime degree prepares 
students not only in Criminology but also digital 
forensics, security and risk and behavioral analysis. 
Students will get a cybersecurity education that is 
like no other such that they will learn receive an all-
inclusive education that prepares them for a career in 
law enforcement, criminal justice, criminology and as 
well as private, public, or government. 

Indiana State University’s cyber program provides a 
unique opportunity for students to gain real-world 
experience. The Intelligence, Cyber, and Criminology 
Center (IC3) mission is to advance the nation critical 

infrastructure through education, partnerships, real-
world experience, and hands-on learning. In doing 
so the IC3 creates and runs one of 4 investigative 
internships. All internships are overseen by cyber 
faculty and provide either academic credit or paid 
internship. The four units include the Jail Intelligence 
Unit (JIU), Cold Case Unit (CCU) Human Trafficking & 
Intel Unit (HTIU) and the highly sought-after, High-
Tech Crime Unit (HTCU). The HTCU students are paid 
sworn-in investigators through the local Prosecutor’s 
Office and provide digital forensics for 25 law 
enforcement agencies and 8 counties.
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